

Annual Low-Number Cape Ann License Plate Online Auction
APRIL 10–16 2023



Secure a Coveted Low-Number Cape Ann License Plate

PROCEEDS WILL BE USED TO SUPPORT LOCAL CHARITABLE AND COMMUNITY INITIATIVES

WE LOOK FORWARD TO MEETING A MILESTONE IN 2023:
Awarding over \$100,000 to Cape Ann non-profits and schools since 2015



REGISTER TO BID ONLINE AT LOVECAPEANN.COM/AUCTION

Already have a plate you love? You can make a direct donation on our website. Donations of \$25 or more will receive a limited edition I Love Cape Ann Koozie™





The Cape Ann Community Foundation is a 501(c)(3) non-profit charitable organization.